
Franco, Mary 

From: Treat, Sheila 

Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 9:05 AM 
To: Franco, Mary 

Dr. Sanchez, 


Ronnie Rains, Sheila Treat and Billy Brown would like the opportunity to address the School Board Meeting on 

June 18. 

Only one of us will be speaking about naming two of the new elementary schools. We would like to name two of the 

schools in honor of our hometown heroes: Alfred Wilson and Marvin Young both Medal of Honor recipients. 


Thank you, 
Sheila Treat 
Permian High School 
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